Public Comment



Bridget Kean

From: Kathi Orgek <kathi.orgek@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2019 12:04 PM

To: Bridget Kean

Subject: Cell phone tower in St. Lucie Trail golf course

Good afternoon,

My husband and | live on the 3rd green of St. Lucie Trails Golf Course. We understand that there is a proposal to put a
cell phone tower near the maintenance are of the golf course.

We are against this proposal. After researching the dangers of radiation generating from these towers, we would prefer
the tower be placed somewhere else.

Thank you.

Kathi and Don Orgek
445 SW Jefferson Circle
PSL, FL 34986



Bridti;et Kean

A ]
From: Gary Monaghan <garym12thtee@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 7:22 PM
To: Bridget Kean
Subject: cell tower

Bridget, please go on to your computer and type in Loss of property value with 150 foot cell tower.Loss of 20% value and
health issues. PLEASE STOP TOWER. | will organize neighborhood and see you at meeting. gary monaghan Thanks



Bridget Kean

From: Cherie Parker <CParkerMidHudsonLawn@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 1:51 PM

To: Bridget Kean

Subject: Presidential Cove Country Club Estates

Hi Bridget my name is Cherie Parker | live in Presidential Cove St. Lucie West. | have a concern on the wireless
communication antenna and tower they are putting on the golf course here. This is a residential area and
many people can be affected by it. Not only health but property values. It was my hope they could move it
back as not to effect so many people, or move it all together. | understand the chances are slim. Is there any
advice you may have? Greatly appreciate it. Thank you Cherie Parker cparkermidhudsonlawn@hotmail.com
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Bridget Kean

From: Joyce Dunn <joyceadunn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 6:19 PM

To: Bridget Kean

Subject: Wireless Communication Antenna and Tower

Hello Ms. Kean,

We received the zoning boards notice regarding the application for special exception to install
a wireless communication antenna and tower on the property located at 460 Utility Drive. We own a
property within the circle on the property map, 430 SW Monroe Drive.

We'd like to know if there is a picture of the tower that they are desiring to construct and whether
there are any plans to camouflage the tower. While driving from our house to Jenson Beach we
notice a tower that was camouflaged to look like a large pine tree. Are there any plans to install the
tower with materials that would help it blend into the surrounding area?

If not, we would be opposed to it's instatation.

Thank you,
Joyce and Gerald Dunn



Bridget Kean

From: MARGARET DE STEPHEN <margaret7187@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 10:48 AM

To: Bridget Kean; Katherine Huntress; info@rgtowers.com
Subject: Re: MICROWAVE TELECOMMUNICATIONS TOWER

Another location possibility, further North near the Glades Cut Off!

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

———————— Original message --------

From: MARGARET DE STEPHEN <margaret7187@msn.com>

Date: 9/25/19 10:45 AM (GMT-05:00)

To: bkean@cityofpsl.com, Katherine Huntress <KHuntress@cityofpsl.com>, info@rgtowers.com
Subject: MICROWAVE TELECOMMUNICATIONS TOWER

To whom it may concern,

We are vehemently opposed to the installation of this Microwave Telecommunications Tower directly across from our
homes here in Port St Lucie West.

It is quite unfathomable that you would even think about putting something like this so close to a HEAVY populated
residental area in port Saint Lucie West. Dont let palm tree cover along these developments fool you! This area is Jam
packed full of homes/ Residences in this psl West location!! It doesn't make any sense since we pay very high Property
Tax just to live in Port Saint Lucie WEST. How much more do you want to take advantage of us residents??

Since there is plenty of OPEN -more COMMERCIAL space, just going down further "EAST" in port Saint Lucie, it will make
for a better place for these issues.

We are "pleading" with you to Consider a further Easterly location. This would make completely better sense.

I have a child that is handicapped challenged and | do not need more to worry about as he needs us around to take care
of him.

We Urge the City of Port Saint Lucie to be more considerate of of us hard working, tax paying residents who help
support you and your city and are trying to live a better and safe life in Western PSL.

PLEASE, PLEASE look for a more suitable Location to put this Telecommunications microwave emitting Tower.
Thank you.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



